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 Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 in our State and the Governor’s “Stay at Home” order, the 
Legislative Auditor’s Office is currently unable to bring the remaining 2020 Millage Workshops to 
you in person.  
 
Therefore, we have assembled 5 short presentations that collectively review the material in the 
current Setting Millage Rates book. Please take a moment to find the Setting Millage Rates book 
on the LLA’s website and print it out. This will allow you to follow along while also making notes 
in the corresponding sections of the Setting Millage Rates book.  
 
We hope you find this online version of the Millage Workshop useful.  
 
Please note that all LLA employees are working remotely. As always, you are free to email me at 
jgarrison@lla.la.gov or call me directly at (225) 339-3940 or the LLA’s Legal Services at (225) 339-
3871 with any questions regarding the millage process and we will get back with you as soon as 
possible.  
 
In addition, the LLA has posted a new FAQ on the COVID-19 crisis. Please feel free to check out 
the new FAQ for questions and answers directly related to COVID-19.  
 
Please stay safe as we navigate this unprecedented crisis.  
 
Thank you,  

https://lla.la.gov/documents/assessors-millage-docs/08-28-19_Revised_September_2019_Setting_Millage_Rates_Book_TRACKED.pdf
mailto:jgarrison@lla.la.gov
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